

## Little Lamb Preschool

A ministry of Christ Lutheran Church 2610 Campbell Street Valparaiso, Indiana 46385 219-462-6660, Ext 14

Email – LLP@clcvalpo.org Web address – clcvalpo.org (click on preschool)

Dear Parents,

Registration is beginning at Little Lamb Preschool for the 2017-2018 school year. We have provided information that we hope you find helpful.

The classes that will be offered this fall are:

- Three **Beginners** AM classes (two mornings per week) for 3 & 4's (3 by August 1, 2017).
- One **Beginners** 3-session AM class (three mornings per week) for 3 & 4's (3 by Feb. 1, 2017).
- One **Beginners** 3-session PM class (three afternoons per week) for 3 & 4's (3 by Feb. 1, 2017).
- Two **Pre-K** AM classes (three mornings per week) for 4 & 5's (4 by August1, 2017).
- One **Pre-K** PM class (three afternoons per week) for 4 & 5's (4 by August 1, 2017).
- One **Young 5's AM** & one **Young 5's PM** class (five mornings or afternoons per week). Children should be 4 by June 1, 2017, have at least one year of preschool, and socially/emotionally ready for additional enrichment.

Present and past LLP families and Christ Lutheran Church families are able to register beginning January 4<sup>th</sup> at 7:30 AM. PLEASE NOTE: <u>Present LLP students have priority to register for the spots through January 10<sup>th</sup></u>. Spots fill up very quickly, so please return your form and registration fee as soon as possible.

**LLP will begin to process registrations from the community February 1st.** However, you may send the registration form and fee in at **any time after January 4**<sup>th</sup> and LLP will hold them in the order received until processing begins on February 1st. If no spot is available for your child, your fee will be returned.

We are also having an **Open House on Sunday, January 29<sup>th</sup> from 2 – 4pm.** We invite you to come and visit our facility at that time and meet our wonderful teachers. Please feel free to bring your child so they may see the school also.

Please call us with any questions you may have about our school or to schedule a tour while our classes are in session. Tours will be scheduled for LLP and CLC families beginning January 4th. Please mention that you are a CLC or past LLP family. Tours will be scheduled for all other families beginning in February. Our office hours are Mondays through Fridays from 8-3:30pm (462-6660, Ext 14) and is the best time to reach us. You may also leave a voice mail message and we will return your call as soon as possible.

We look forward to hearing from you! Little Lamb Preschool is truly a special place and we would like you to feel that way too!

In His Service, Jen Gottlieb, LLP Director

Christian Mission Statement - Little Lamb Preschool, in union with Christ Lutheran Church, serves God by shepherding God's children as we nurture the whole child in partnership with families.